
 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Today in school we celebrated the success of local teams Bradford City and Leeds United following their 

promotions last weekend. Thank you for all of you kind donations. £140.55 was raised for the BCFC Burns Unit 

Appeal. 

This week in school we also marked the 80th Anniversary of VE Day with a special assembly and 2 minute 

silence.  

Reception class have enjoyed having ‘Living Eggs’ in school this week and now have 4 baby ducklings to look 

after for the next week. 

Finally, I would like to wish all our Year 6 children who have their end of Key Stage 2 assessments next week lots of luck. 

The children have a great attitude to their tests and I know they will all try their best and make us all proud. 

Have a lovely, sunny weekend! 

Miss Ackroyd  

 

 

Miss Ackroyd  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Friday 16th May

 

 

 

Year 6 SAT’s Week Breakfast 

Club 

 

Monday 12th –Thursday 15th May 

from 8am in the Year 6 base 
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Living Eggs! 

Celebrating Success 



 

 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
Reception: Hunter - good effort in his maths interventions 
Year 1:  Ahmad - excellent progress made in his number work 
Year 2: Lottie – for her excellent effort and attitude towards 
learning 
Year 3: Oliwier – trying hard in all subjects, all year round! 
Year 4: Owen – excellent batting and bowling during rounders 
in PE 
Year 5: Leo – working extra hard on his handwriting 
Year 6: Freya – always putting in 100% effort, positive attitude 
and being a great member of our class 

 
Writing Award winners! 

Reception: Edward – excellent writing about the farm 
Year 1: Dorothy – making excellent progress in her writing – 
including finger spaces, full stops and capital letters 
Year 2: Harley – for his innovation of Jack and the Beanstalk 
Year 3: Hannah – Doing a great job writing about Ancient 
Greek history 
Year 4: Layla M – an amazing information leaflet 
Year 5: Scarlett – writing an amazing setting description 
Year 6: Evie-Mae – a beautifully drawn and annotated 
adaptation of a bluebell in science 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

Well done to 

our top 

attending class 

– Year 5 with 

99.3%!  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 96.2%  

Well done to St-John House of the Week with 225    

house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 
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